<Directions to student, Print this letter and bring to my office, it must be on letter head, leave 2 inches for printing above>
Office of International Students
Fairfield University 

1073 N. Benson Rd.

Fairfield, CT 06824

<date>
To the Office of International Students,


This letter is in support of <name and student number> application for Optional Practical Training. <name> is a student in the Electrical and Computer Engineering department pursuing an MS degree will be completed on <date>.

<name> has completed all course work for his degree, except three courses that he is currently enrolled in <term> <year>.

The department feels that such a practical training in United States, prior to returning home, would be beneficial and in highly recommended.

To the best of my knowledge, the intended practical training is related to student’s field of study and commensurate with his educational level.

Sincerely,

Dr. Douglas Lyon.
Chair of Electrical and Computer Engineering

Fairfield University 

1073 North Benson Road,

Fairfield, CT 06824

